

Joint Board Meeting
Community Congregational Church
April 7, 2021

- 1) Thoughts regarding re-opening the building
 - 1) Timing
 - 2) Safety Considerations
- 2) Do we need to modify our plan, last worked on in August?
- 3) Next Steps